
 

 
    

        

            

          

          

      

     

UPDATE: MEDICAID PROVIDER BILLING GUIDANCE FOR COVID-19 TEMPORARY 
TELEPHONIC AND TELEHEALTH SERVICES COVERAGE CONTINUATION 

Absolute Total Care continues to monitor the latest information regarding COVID-19 and covers telehealth 

visits for our members in accordance with state policy. As such, Absolute Total Care will continue to follow 

temporary policy changes from the South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) to 

ensure our members have access to essential health services that prioritize safety and wellbeing. 

Services provided pursuant to the current SCDHHS COVID-19 telemedicine coverage policies should continue 

to be billed according to those guidelines and as outlined in Absolute Total Care’s Medicaid Provider Billing 

Guidance posted on the Absolute Total Care website at 

https://www.absolutetotalcare.com/providers/coronavirus-information.html.  

Absolute Total Care expects these temporary policy changes to sunset at the appropriate time and will 

communicate sunset dates for temporary policy changes in future provider communication. 

ATC-07242020-AP-1

https://www.absolutetotalcare.com/providers/coronavirus-information.html

	UPDATE: MEDICAID PROVIDER BILLING GUIDANCE FOR COVID-19 TEMPORARY TELEPHONIC AND TELEHEALTH SERVICES COVERAGE CONTINUATION 



